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School Website  
Have you seen our new school 

website?  

All the teachers have spent time 

adding more content to our school 

website.   

 

You will now find out more            

information about the subjects we 

teach and what objectives are 

taught in each year group.         

(Our Curriculum page)  

 

You will also see information from 

the class teachers about what your 

child is learning in their class.  

(Class Pages) 

 

There are lots of useful links to      

resources to support your child at 

home.  

 

Please, let us know what you think 

to our website.  

Unfortunately, 

Wickersley     

Parish Council 

have cancelled 

their annual 

Christmas light 

switch on event 

due to the      

current restrictions.  

 

However, they have put a        

Christmas tree up near the Tanyard 

and they are asking for children 

from the community to make               

decorations and then place them 

on the tree.   

 

If you would like to be part of the 

community tree, please make a 

decoration at home and then go 

and find a branch to place it on.   

Christmas Tree  
Children in Need 

Our school raised £362 on Friday for 

Children in Need.  

 

Thank you to everyone who          

supported the day and donated 

money.  

Gold Award 
A huge WELL DONE to Lewis Davis, 

Freya Hill,          

Ava Lilley &    

Orin Maton         

 

 

who have all  achieved their gold 

award on Mathletics.   

 

Reading 

Ambassadors  

Our new reading ambassadors for 

this year are: 

 

3LT - Elijah Wilkinson  

3GS - Harley Brookes  

4ES - Eve Petryshyn 

4MS - Daisy Atkinson  

5MM - Roxanne Knight  

5LW - Brooke Allott  

6ER - Louis Johnson & Lily Duffy  

6SO - Amber Woolfall,  

Jacob Stacey & Ethan Potts  

 

For more information, please see 

the school website.  

Tutors 
Please see the attached               

information about online tutors and 

keeping your child safe.  
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Please see the 

clear visual       

reminder of the             

Governments    

expectations for 

self-isolating.   

 

 

If you have had 

contact with 

someone who has 

tested positive for 

COVID-19 you 

must also self-

isolate for 14 days.  

(Only the person or 

people who have 

had the close   

contact.)  

 

 

DO NOT come 

onto our school 

site if you have 

any of the main 

symptoms of 

COVID-19 or you 

should be self-

isolating.  

 

 

Thank you for    

doing your part in       

keeping us all safe 

and ensuring that 

we can continue 

to keep educating 

all our pupils in 

their classrooms.   

 

 

 

 

COVID-19 Self-Isolation Guidance 


